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ANNUAL STOCKHOLDERS’ MEETING, AUGUST 11, 2019 2 PM, Lcc CLUBHOUSE 
Open to all stockholders 

President’’s Message - Art Kirk 
 

 
 
 

I can not believe this is the August newsletter!  The season has been flying by but I think 
that is always the case. The course has never looked better thanks to Joe and staff. Bob 
and Curtis are gearing up for a successful Wine Tournament and Cara and staff have been on point 
with delicious food from Andy and company.  
 
The board is preparing for our Annual meeting on August 11th. I encourage all members to attend 
and ask questions or voice your concerns. All board members will be there and will be able to re-
spond to all concerns both good and bad.  
 
I encourage all new members to keep an eye out for Judy’s emails and get involved as much as 
possible in golf, pickleball or social events.  
 
Keep it in the fairway, 

Arthur Kirk 

First Tee program a great success!! 
 

Our first year with the First Tee Program was a huge success. We couldn't have been happier with the turn-
out and the program. Next year we may break it into two age groups in two week sessions.  Last day playing 
up #1. 
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FROM THE BUSINESS OFFICE -  Judy and Mary 
 
The annual meeting of stockholders will be Sunday, August 11th, at 
2 PM. Please return your ballots and proxies by the 7th of August. 
Thanks for keeping the office informed of any changes to your ad-
dress, phone number or email. Please note your minimum spending 
totals at the bottom of your monthly statements or check at the bar 
any time for how much you need to spend by October 31st. Stop by 
and see us in the office when you are at club. 

 

 
 

 
 

  

Membership committee -  
Bill Feinstein 
 
August already?  Seriously?  Wow, the 
older I get the faster time goes by.  As I 
am writing this, we are a Club of 278 members broken 
down as follows:  222 golfing members, 31 pickleball 
members and 25 social members.  It has been an out-
standing membership year for Lakeside.  However we 
can not rest on our laurels or become compla-
cent.  Like the airlines say, we know you have other 
choices when it comes to spending your money on 
recreational and social activities. The Lakeside Board 
will always strive to improve your experience here at 
the Club in hopes that you will remain a part of our 
family.  However, for any organization to improve, 
feedback is vital.   So please don’t let something fes-
ter that might be nagging at you.  Give the Board a 
chance to consider your point of view and to make 
any necessary policy adjustments.  That being said, 
have a great August here at Lakeside CC. 

Long-range planning— 
Bebette Yunis 
 
Hope everyone is enjoying this beautiful 
summer. The course is in fantastic shape 
and the clubhouse is humming! The inaugural KLA/
LCC Golf tournament held on July 15th was 
a terrific success! No one won the pontoon boat 
with a hole in one on #9 but some came real close. 
Thank you to Lance at Keuka Watersports for his 
sponsorship of the hole in one contest. This tourna-
ment raised almost $9000, benefitting both the KLA 
and Lakeside Country Club. $3800 of this money is 
going directly into the Capital Reserve Fund to help 
support future projects for our club. This combined 
effort of the KLA and LCC is another way to garner 
interest in our club but most importantly the health 
and beauty of Keuka Lake. Thank you to all who 
participated in the tournament and we look forward 
to another successful tournament next year! 

Clubhouse Manager— 
Cara wormuth 
 
It is hard to believe that July 
is over. But the Club House 
is still very busy with lunches, dinners 
and events. If you have not noticed, 
we have new tables, chairs and um-
brellas out on the deck. Please come 
and enjoy lunch, dinner or even a 
cocktail out on the deck. The Club 
House will be closed for dinner on Au-
gust 2nd for the Wine Tournament Din-
ner. We will try our best to keep our 
members informed of adjusted Club 
House hours. The Club House staff is 
very appreciative to all of the mem-
bers for being understanding with the 
constant change in hours due to the 
many events we have this season. We 
are looking forward to another busy 
month in August! 

House Chair—Travis Worth 
 
We now have a new lunch & 
dinner menus and they are be-
ing well received by all. 
We just had the class of ‘69 and ’59 re-
union dinners. Cara still is moving things 
along with more events this year than 
ever before! 

LCC Social Committee Chair—mary Hanlon 
 
July was a wonderful month for both social events and 
“Weather”! Tunes on the Tee was a great fun filled even-
ing that was really well attended. Looking forward to trying out a 
new band next year that will get everyone up and dancing to work 
off all of the delicious food! The clambake had 81 in attendance 
which was amazing. Again, it was a beautiful blue sky afternoon 
and what better way to spend a Sunday than at a clambake with 
chicken, clams and games. 
The last event for July is the Pickleball tournament on the 27th. We 
will keep fingers crossed that they also luck out with the weather! 
Good luck Pickleball players. 
Please mark your calendars for August 11th with plans to attend 
the LCC Annual Meeting at 2pm followed by the Cross Country 
Tournament and BBQ. Hope to see you there. 

Pickleball INFO —Our Open Play times have expanded to in-
clude slots for Advance Play, as well as Open and Beginner Open 
Play. Come out and join the fun! And thanks for using Team Reach 
to let others know you plan to play. If you have any questions, 
please contact Nancy Feinstein, nancyfeinstein@me.com or 607-
664-6159. 

mailto:nancyfeinstein@me.com
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LCC Pickleball—Nancy Feinstein 
 
It has been a busy month on the Ellen Gibbs Matson Pickleball Courts at Lakeside. Our 1st AN-
NUAL BATTLE of the PADDLES TOURNAMENT at LCC on July 27th was a great success. 
Many thanks to Marianne Maher, Nancy Feinstein, Phil Olin, and Susan Barry for putting together 
a day of fun, competitive matches based on our LCC Ryder Cup format of Red and Blue teams. Thanks to 
the 24 players who participated! Forty round robin matches were played over the course of the day, including 
4 play-off matches. Each player played 6 (of 9) matches in either the first or second “session” with each win 
being worth 1 point for the Red or Blue Team. The two players with the most points from each team in each 
session played in a play-off session (best 2 out of 3 games to 11). A win in the play-off matches was worth 4 
points to the winning team. We had many ties between players, and had to break ties for the play-off partici-
pants by tallying the points scored against them during earlier matches. The final 8 players in the play-off 
sessions were: Rick Carr and Rosemary Cahill (Blue, winners) vs David Westcott and Carol Worth for Ses-
sion 1; and Marianne Maher and Wayne Hand (Red, winners) vs Jim Clark and John Halstead (Blue) for 
Session 2. The Final Score for the day was Blue 27 and Red 17. Congrats to the winners and all of the par-
ticipants for their great play and camaraderie. There were also ties among the individuals who scored 
the most points over the course of the day, with each scoring the maximum points possible. Ties were again 
broken in the same manner. The Individual Winners were: Rick Carr, Gold medal; Rosemary Cahill, Silver 
Medal; and Marianne Maher, Bronze Medal. Great job!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Open Play times have expanded to include slots for Advance Play, as well as Open and Beginner Open 
Play. Come out and join the fun! And thanks for using Team Reach to let others know you plan to play. If 
you have any questions, please contact Nancy Feinstein, nancyfeinstein@me.com or 607-664-6159. 

mailto:nancyfeinstein@me.com
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LCC golf news 
Divots - Please use the sand/seed provided on 
all our carts to fill your divots. Pick up dead divots 
that are laying in the fairway & toss them into the 
woods. 
Return carts before dark! Please remember 
that the sun is setting 2 minutes earlier every 
night. We need the carts back 1/2 hour before 

dark so we can have them charged for the next day’s play. 
Club Championship - Aug 17-18 
This tournament is not just for the single digit handicaps!! It  
 

is a great opportunity to play with wonderful people with  
similar handicaps ans enjoy two days of golf! 
Ryder Cup - For both men and women: put this “must do” 
tournament on your schedule for Sept. 21-22.  
Pro Shop Merchandise & Credit -remember to use your 
credit by Oct. 15. In the meantime, please check out our 
current available merchandise. If you don’t see something 
you want., we can order it! 
 

See you in the Pro Shop - Bob King

Greens Committee - Don Willmott & Jeff Morehouse 
Our course has been in great shape and our Superintendent Joe , and his crew have received numerous compliments. 
Our traps have taken a beating with some of our latest rain storms and we are aware of the drainage problems stem-
ming from water from the rough and fairways on several holes.  We are asking all members, unless you have a cart 
handicap flag, to please keep your carts at least 30 feet from the putting greens to protect the approach areas and 
rough areas surrounding the greens.   We welcome Sue Gute, Brian Cunningham, and Dennis Quenan as members of 
our Greens Committee. 

Buildings & grounds Chair— 
Mike Wolf 
 
I would like to thank the following people 
for their time and work. First, Tim Acomb 
for pressure washing the deck.  Don Will-
mott, Jim Clark and Travis Worth with my-
self for staining the deck.  Also Don Will-
mott, Jim Carey, Dave Uetz, Rick Elliott 
and myself for putting all the new tables 
and chairs together for the deck. These 
people did a great job. Thank you very 
much.  

Enjoying the new deck furniture and newly 
painted deck during the clambake! 

Golf Committee—Joe Hoffman, Chair 
The Golf Committee met in early July and discussed a num-
ber of issues that will be brought up to our Executive 
Board.  Most involve the playability of our course while a 
number of suggestions were brought up regarding some new 
fun events that may become reality in the future.  If any mem-
ber has a concern or idea to improve the fun nature of our 
club please feel free to mention it to a Golf Committee mem-
ber. Joe Hoffman Margo McTaggart, Sandy Morgan, Chris 
O'Brien, Mike Wolf, Kathy Cholish, Ted Cedarstrand, Skeet 
Carson, Dave Payne, Marianne Maher. 

No penalty on Marty’s score 
card!! 

WRDGA Mixed Event Re-
sults – Monday July 22

nd
 

Blue Heron Hills: 
  

Mary Worth/Travis Worth 
Flight 3 

Low Gross – 1
st
 place 

  
Margie Champlin/Roger  

Paddock 
Flight 2 

Low Net – 1
st
 place 

 
Congratulations!! 



Lakeside Links                                 August 2019 - Page 5 

Women's Lake Country  
Golf Association  

Geneva 7/22 

Ladies member-guest 7/12/19 
“Cosmos & Cupcakes” 

Winners: Sally Acomb, Kim Elkins, Nancy Zimar & guest, Cornell 
 

 
 

Flt 4, Sue Bodine 3rd low gross 
Flt 2, Sian Cameron 2nd low gross, 
Sue Gute 2nd low net,  Bev Burris 
1st low net.   
Flt 1, Linda Schnitzler 3rd low net.  
 
Next are: 
8/5 Centerpointe 
8/26 Clifton Springs 

Tournament 
Chairs: Lisa 
Gordon & 
Kristen 
DeLuca 

Clam Bake & BBQ a huge success!! 
 
 

Eatin’   & 
Talkin’ 

& Playin’ 
Cornhole! 

Just havin’ a good 
ole time!! 

Even Bob & 
Curtis got 
“gussied 
up” for the 
occasion!! 

Early Birds just waiting for the 
Wednesday rain to stop—and it did!! 

Ladies Member-
Member—August 10 

 This year we will play in 
foursomes.  Our theme is “In 
golf we trust” and our game is 
Red, White, and Blue with 1 
score on the blues,  two 
scores on the white, and 
three scores on the 
red.  Stay tuned for more in-

fo!!! 

 Sign up will be on the Club-
house Bulletin Board 

Couples last 2019 

Nine & Dine 8/23 

Special dinner to  

follow 
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Euchre August dates are—Monday the 5th & Monday the 19th. Come join us!! 

First tee players’ 
bags and having  
picnic lunch af-
ter it is all over. 

See you next 
year!!! 


